
Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street • Portland, Oregon 97204

PortlandGeneral.com

April 4,2016

via E-Mail and FedEx
puc. fUmgcenter(5),state.or. us

Commission Filing Center -

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
201 High Street, SE. Ste. 100
Salem, OR 97301

Re: UE 308 - PGE Confidential Exhibits, Work Papers, and MFRs

Enclosed, please find one original and five copies of Confidential PGB Exhibits 302C and 403C.
Also enclosed are three copies of confidential work papers and minimum filing requirements

(MFRs) in electronic format (CD) only. These documents support OUT April 1, 2016, filing of
PGE's 2017 Annual Power Cost Update Tariff.

The enclosed documents are Protected Information Subject to General Protective Order No. 16-137.

Please do not place the enclosed documents on the OPUC website.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Aaron Rodehorst at (503) 464-8804. Please
direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following e-mail address:

pge.opuc.filings(5)/pgtLcom.

^atrick G. ^age/
Manager, Regulatory Affairs
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